
 

 
 

SOLDERA MINING ANNOUNCES THAT CEO, ROBERT WILLIAM BAXTER, HAS PASSED AWAY 
 
February 12, 2021 – Vancouver, B.C. – Soldera Mining Corp. (“Soldera” or the “Company”) (CSE:SOLD) 
(OTC PINK:SLDMF) is saddened to announce that its CEO, President and Director, Robert William Baxter, 
has passed away after a short illness. The Company expresses its sincerest sympathies to Mr. Baxter’s 
family. 
 
Since joining the Company last year, Robert contributed significantly to the Company’s strategic direction.  
  
The remaining directors of the Company, Arthur Brown, Robert Krause and Faizaan Lalani, will continue 
to take care of the affairs of the Company and have appointed Mr. Lalani, the Company’s Chief Financial 
Officer, as Interim Chief Executive Officer. The Company is currently evaluating candidates for a 
permanent replacement for Mr. Lalani as Chief Executive Officer. 
 
About the Company  
The Company is a mineral exploration company focused on the acquisition, exploration and development 
of mining properties. The Company is based in Vancouver, BC and holds an option over the Titan Property 
located in the Klotz Lake area in Northwestern Ontario and the Tuscarora Property, located in the 
Tuscarora Mining District in Elko County, Nevada. 
 
For more information, investors should review the Company’s filings that are available at www.sedar.com. 
 
The Canadian Securities Exchange (CSE) has not reviewed, approved or disapproved the contents of this 
press release. 
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Faizaan Lalani  
Director and Chief Financial Officer 
Telephone:  778 233 3537 
Email: flalani@solderamining.com 
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